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Temporary Safety Zone RESCINDED
MM 105 -108 AHP LMR

The U.S. Coast Guard Captain of the Port New Orleans has RESCINDED the Temporary Safety Zone on the
Lower Mississippi River between Mile Marker (MM) 105 and MM 108 Above Head of Passes (AHP)
implemented on August 31, 2021. The downed electrical transmission lines have been safely removed.
Vessels are permitted to enter this zone without restrictions.

For further information, contact:

Waterways Management: LCDR William Stewart (504) 269-7251 or SecNOLA-WPM @uscg.mil
Sector New Orleans Command Center (24 hour): (504) 365-2200
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CAPTAIN W. E. WATSON
Captain of the Port New Orleans
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